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· June Statistics: I complied and posted the June statistical reports to the shared drive. They are in the “2023-2024 Board Reports” folder. Please let me know if you have any questions.
· Book Displays: Current book displays: “Outdoor Type,” “Summertime,” “Staff Picks.” 
· Deputy Director’s Additional Collection Development:  For fiscal year 2023-2024, the Board approved a budget of $6,000 for the Deputy Director to purchase books for the Library’s collection. I added 296 new books and spent $5,999.41. 
· Storytime: Thursdays from 10:30 to 11:30. We had a very big Storytime on June 27 (16 adults, 32 children). 
· Summer Reading Program: 
· On June 26, Maggie Goodman presented a “Solar Cars” program. Sarah Schmidt also helped with this event. Maggie will present a “A Shakespeare Is Fun Workshop” on July 17. 
· Reader Zone registration began on May 29, with tracking enabled for participants on June 5. There are 59 people registered (22 adults, 19 children, 15 pre-K, 3 teens). As of July 6, Children and Pre-K readers have read 11,088 minutes, and Adult and Teen readers have read 38,856 pages. 
· Sumer Movie Day, Friday at 3:00 PM. The next movie is “Encanto” on July 12. 
· SRP runs from June 5 to July 31. 
· Blanco Youth Soccer Association Sponsorship: Team sponsorship is $400.00 (library logo on the back of the team jersey). I can’t remember if we saw a sample of the jersey last year, but they have given us photos of our sponsored teams the last two years (they are on the front desk). Sponsorship is due by August 1, 2024. 
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